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ALL THINGS GOOD

A CHURCH OF THE NAZARENE

sharing the good things of God
and the God of all things good

1761 E Street, Springfield, Oregon 97477 ¢ 541.746.5624
springfieldchurch.org

Pastor e Dr. John M. Hanna
johnmhanna.com

Music ministry e Tim Biggs

Prayer ministry e Jim Hunt

Children’s ministry ¢ Renee Hanna

SERVICE TIMES

Sunday ¢ 11:00 am — worship service (no children’s church yet)
Sunday ¢ 6:33 pm — no youth group yet due to COVID
Wednesday ¢ 6:30 pm — no prayer gathering yet due to COVID

BIBLE VERSE FOR THE MONTH OF JANUARY
“Let your light shine before others, that they may see your good
deeds and glorify your Father in heaven.” (Matthew 5:16)

WAYS TO GIVE

* You can give your tithes and offerings in person during services
¢ Using Venmo, you can donate to the church with the user
name @AlIThingsGoodChurch

* You can mail a check to the church
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PETER ANDS HIS FAITH TO BE MUCH
STRONGER IN THE WINTER
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sunday, january 24, 2021
11:00 am

Pastor John M. Hanna

“Back to the Basics - Access”
Exodus 19:16-25; Hebrews 4:16, 10:19-23

As we get to the core of our faith, we reflect on the
“b.a.s.i.c.s” God has given to us so that we might
succeed according to His will



+ + Bible

reading for

+ + this week

OT - Jonah 3:1-5, 10
Psalm - Psalm 62:5-12
NT - 1 Corinthians 7:29-31
Gospel - Mark 1:14-20

we would love to hear from you!

email Pastor John at jhanna@springfieldchurch.org
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WEDNESDAY
NIGHT
PRAYER

Not meeting at this time due to COVID

JVIL
UPDATE

Governor Brown has declared Lane County to
continue to be at “extreme risk”, and so as we
carefully gather on Sunday mornings only at this
time, we do so adhering to the safety
precautions that are outlined on the next page

'WELCOME

Were Glad Voure Here

As we gather to worship during this pandemic,
we must continually remember that Lane County
is still only in phase two of reopening and we will
adhere to county health guideless. Your safety is
our main priority. The following is to keep us all
safe -

e If you are sick or running a fever, please stay
home

¢ There will be no children’s church or youth
group in the church building at this time

¢ There will be no nursery, but the cry room is
available with parental supervision only

* Masks are now required indoors unless there is
a medical or PTSD issue

¢ It is recommended that everyone sanitize their
hands as they enter and exit the building

¢ We will adhere to social distancing, 6 feet

* Please sit next to people in your family or those
who rode to church in the same car with you.
There needs to be six feet separating you and
anyone not meeting this criteria

¢ Please sit every other row in the sanctuary

¢ No handshaking or hugging, please

e After the service, please go immediately outside
and do not congregate inside. Please socialize
outside in the parking lot if it is not raining

e All other parts of the building (other than
sanctuary, sanctuary foyer, and restrooms by the
sanctuary) are restricted

¢ The church is being thoroughly cleaned and
sanitized each week

¢ Thank you very much for your adherence and
understanding during these times

A dollar or more each week in the hospitality box
helps us bless others! Thank you!

For more info about our church, please go to
springfieldchurch.org. For more info about the
Church of the Nazarene, go to nazarene.org



